
Petrolia Community Theatre 

Newsletter September, 2011 

So much is happening that we want to share it all with you…. 

September 13th and 14th:  Auditions for “The Revenge of the Three 

Little Pigs”.  Auditions start at 7 p.m., scripts available to read 

at 6 p.m.   305 Center St. Unit 2, across from the Petrolia 

Ambulance Station.  We are looking for about 25 actors from 

ages 7 and up.  Some parts involve singing and dancing.  

We are also looking for crew members, come on out and 

introduce yourself.  Be part of a fabulous team.  Rehearsals 

will be Monday and Thursday evenings and Sunday afternoons.  A full listing 

of roles being auditioned is available on our website at PetroliaTheatre.com     

Questions:  Call Barbara at 519-844-2495 or bhjprescott@hotmail.com 

 

September 21st, 23rd, and 28th Rehearsals for our September 30th  

show 7 p.m. at the Oil Heritage Museum in Oil Springs.  This event 

will present a series of short historical vignettes at the museum.  We 

are looking for about 15 actors as well as assistance from crew with 

wardrobe, hair, make-up etc.   This is a great way to participate in a small, 

short term project.    Our rehearsals will be held at our rehearsal hall at 305 

Center St.  Call Carol at 519-882-1220 or carolgraham@mdirect.net as soon as 

possible if you are interested.  

For tickets to this event call the Museum at 519-834-2840, tickets are $10 and 

will be sold in advance only.   

 

PCT’s Annual General Meeting will be held on 

Thursday  7 p.m. October 13th .  Location:  Rehearsal Hall at 305 

Center St. Come out and be a part of our great team.  Our committees 



select plays, look after the sets and costumes, organize social events, create 

publicity and advertising as well as positions such as membership, secretary, 

treasurer, vice-president and president.  We meet once a month for about 10 

meetings a year.  

 

Big  Sale:  Sunday, October 16th (1 p.m. to 5 p.m) at the rehearsal 

hall on Center Street.   PCT will be holding a  Costume room 

sale….we are doing a clean out of our costume room.  Mostly 

vintage clothing, some shoes and hats.  All at blow-out prices for 

our members….and if you have something you would like to 

donate to this sale please drop off at the rehearsal hall on 

Saturday October 15th from 1  p.m. to  3 p.m. and October 16th 

from 10 a.m. to noon. More information call Sylvia at 519-882-0394 

 

Coming soon….watch for announcements about the PCT 

Gusher Awards (The PCT version of the 

OSCARS)…..this will be a red-carpet gala event to be 

held on Saturday, October 29th…….if you are 

interested in helping with this event please let us 

know or write to Barbara at bhjprescott@hotmail.com 

 

MURDER MYSTERIES:  In the new year PCT will be producing two Murder 

Mysteries….if you are interested….we need actors, writers, directors, 

organizers, wardrobe assistance, hair, make-up…..something for everyone. 

 

 

For more information reply to this email, or call Barbara (PCT Secretary) at 

519-844-2495…come out and join our team.   


